
July 22, 2020 

 

Hotel Reopening 

 

Thank you for your continued patronage at Hotel Hankyu RESPIRE OSAKA. 

We will reopen on Saturday, August 1 after being closed due to the new coronavirus 

outbreak. 

 

To ensure that all guests can stay with us safely, we will continue to take the necessary 

measures to prevent the infection from spreading. We thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation. 

 

For more information, please contact: Hotel Hankyu RESPIRE OSAKA (Phone: 06-6372-

8006) 

 

Hotel Hankyu RESPIRE OSAKA 

General Manager 


